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March 29th,2022
To the whole of the Maryland Legislators:

  Seriously, I heard about this bill becoming law and want to be heard. I do not mind my 
name and address being used when reading this if allowed if that is what the process is.

   I am shocked to find out that such a bill would even be written. May my God have 
mercy on the souls who thought about this and even wrote it up to be proposed and 
voted upon.

  Our Country is decrepit enough ,but to add to this a bill that would even supply free 
abortions to those in need, not including the rest of the provisions.

  This country already has a low birth rate,not keeping up for nominal growth. You 
should be introducing bills that would encourage births for married families.

  I am not at all pleased with this and will oppose every provision of it ,given the 
opportunity, at every turn.

Mark A. Kiser

                                                                              

  


